## Grenfell Tower Regeneration





Dear residents

A happy new year to you all!

The good news is that we have now received planning approval for the Grenfell Tower scheme, which means that it is still on programme. The tendering process to appoint a contractor to carry out the work is underway and we'll report back on progress in the next newsletter.

Also, we would like to thank everyone who attended the two sessions at the show flat on 12 December to look at the proposed central heating layouts and to give us their feedback. In total 48 households looked at the installation and we had many valuable comments – good and bad, but all useful!

We're aware that there were some residents could not make it that day, so we have arranged third session at the show flat (no. 145) to take place **4-7pm on**Wednesday 22 January.

We also asked those who came about the way we consult residents. The majority said that they preferred an individual letter posted through their letterbox (60%) or, alternatively, emailed to them (25%).

The other issue which was raised on 12 December was the temporary removal of all satellite dishes when the new cladding will be installed. For those of you who subscribe to channels not available through the communal aerial (which provides Sky+ and Hotbird), we're pleased to say that we will providing replacement satellite links on the roof.

Please inform Claire Williams, Project Manager, (clwilliams@kctmo.org.uk or if you already have a satellite dish, and, if so, whether you subscribe to anything other than Sky+ and Hotbird.

We have already advised those of you who don't have a socket for the communal aerial about how to have one installed.

16 January 2014